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DON LEE BROADCAFTING SYSTEM

32MND AND CAK STREETS - TELEPHONE 204

PASO ROBLES, CALIFORNIA

Mr. Maurice W. Nittle

2818 So. Cherckee

Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittle:

Thank you so much for your letter regarding our
frequency check of October 20, '58,

This 1s to verify your report, snd according to
our Engineering Department, all items you reported
are correct
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Thank you again, and for giving our Engineering
Department this information.

Sincerely

KPRL

Dal « Schwartz
Chief Engineer



